Click to view newsletter archives

## **December 29, 2020**

- I. Police Body Camera Funding Legislation Passed
- II. Federal Update
- **III. Show Off Your City**

## I. Police Body Camera Funding Legislation Passed

On Wednesday, December 23, Governor Murphy signed <u>A-4907</u> into law, which appropriates \$58 million in funding to support police departments when purchasing body cameras. While P.L. 2020, c. 142 goes a long way to help purchase body cameras, the issue of on-going expenses for maintenance, hardware, and software used to store all data captured has yet to be addressed. For more information on the body camera legislation please see our <u>blog post</u>.

Contact: Andrew LaFevre, Legislative Analyst, <a href="mailto:alafevre@njlm.org">alafevre@njlm.org</a>, 609-695-3481, Ext. 116

## II. Federal Update and Further Stimulus

On Tuesday afternoon, Senate Majority Leader McConnell blocked consideration of the CASH Act, which would provide an additional \$1,400 stimulus check for a total of \$2,000. The CASH Act passed the House of Representatives on Monday by a vote of 275-134. Senator Sanders has stated he will object, delaying a planned Wednesday vote to override President Trump's veto of the National Defense Authorization Act until an up-ordown vote on the CASH Act occurs.

Contact: Paul Penna, Legislative Analyst, <a href="mailto:ppenna@njlm.org">ppenna@njlm.org</a>, 609-695-3481 ext. 110

## **III. Show Off Your City**

This year like no other, the picture of municipal life has been profoundly different. We'd like to record the many special municipal moments in New Jersey through the 2021 NJLM Annual Show Off Your City photo contest. You are invited to send us photos of how local residents and officials worked and played and thrived in these pandemic days.

Entries will be posted on the League's Facebook page, website and some will be featured in the April issue of *NJ Municipalities magazine*, and possibly other issues.

A winner will be selected and receives a free League publication of their choice.

We ask that photos be high resolution JPEG—at least 1 MB in size. Please provide photo credit if necessary. Unfortunately, stock photos and images that are too low resolution will not be considered. By submitting a photo, you are agreeing that you own the rights to the photo and that NJLM has permission to use the photo in *NJ Municipalities*, on NJLM's social media and website, and in other printed materials. Please include your Facebook profile name and we will tag your photo on Facebook.

Photos can be submitted via email to <a href="mailto:aspiezio@njlm.org">aspiezio@njlm.org</a>, or mailed on CD or flash drive to 222 West State Street, Trenton, NJ 08608.

Submission deadline is February 3, 2021. For more information visit our website.



Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.